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093409 - t G 6  Kimberley Pena 

From: Kimberley Pena 
Sent: 

To: Katherine Fleming 
Cc: Ann Cole, Marguerite McLean 
Subject: RE Docket 080407-EG 

Thursday, Februaty 18,2010 1 27 PM 

Per this e-mail, we will return DN 08228-09; update DN 08227-09 to reflect that the request has been filed; and 
update the cross references. Thank you for your help in this matter. 

From: Katherine Fleming 
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2010 1:12 PM 
To: Katherine Fleming; Kimberley Pena 
Cc: Ann Cole; Marguerite McLean 
Subject: RE: Docket 080407-EG 
Importance: High 

I have confirmed that the request contained in dn 08988-09 refers to the first notice of intent 08227-09 and the 
second notice of intent 08405-09. It is my understanding that the request in 08988-09 is broader, but includes 
information contained in the first notice of intent 08227-09. I believe we can return the information contained 
in 08227-09 and 08228-09, as that information is duplicative to the information contained in the request 08988- 
09. I hope this makes sense. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thanks! 
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From: Katherine Fleming 
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2010 12:39 PM 

W. Ann Cole; Marguerite McLean 
Subject RE: Docket 080407-EG 

To: Kimberley Pena ssc - 
43%" Kim, nKz 

Looking at this information, document no. 08405-09 is another notice of intent (request filed 08/31/09), which 
appears to address the same information as dns 08227-09 and 08228-09. Please look at the request fQt o 1  .: 
confidentiality filed on 08/3 1/09, document no. 08988-09 and let me know if the information is dupli&ivs - 
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Please let me know. (p .- .- 
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From: Kimberley Pena f -. 0 
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0 - C- 
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2010 12:25 PM 
To: Katherine Fleming 
Cc: Ann Cole; Marguerite McLean 
Subject: Docket 080407-EG 

rl 

Katherine, please look at DNs 08227-09 and 08228-09. To date, we have not received an official request for 
confidentiality. Please advise. 

2/18/2010 


